
From: Clark Williams
To: donlingoldeis, POA
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mine at Donlin.
Date: Thursday, November 26, 2015 9:24:59 PM

   This citizen supports this mine. A hard rock mine is stable and cleaner environmentally. While I am
older now, this mine won't help me personally. But the young people need real jobs for their futures
and families. To many lives have been stepped on by the incessant commandeering by environmental
extremists. I personally remain a concerned conservationist.
C. D. Williams
P. O. box 70322
Fairbanks, AK 99707
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